
Dear Senate Committee on Business and General Government,  
 
I am writing to oppose SB 621. As a former Hood River City Councilor who had a hand in crafting 
regulations limiting the exponential spread of Vacation Rentals in our city, this bill would up end all our 
efforts to provide needed housing for people for work and live in Hood River. Our housing shortage is 
acute. Passage of this bill would make it far worse, please reject it.  
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1003 5th St.  
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